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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I'm am deeply grieved that sacred land is being put at risk due to Project #67838. | urge you to take steps to shut
this project down immediately.

I am a descendent of Danish immigrants who came to South Dakota in the last 19th century and were part of the
first wave of white people to brutalize and desecrate the plains. As someone complicit in the harm done to those
who rely on this land and hold it sacred, please do not allow this drilling to happen. As a minister and a Christian,
please have respect for the sacred places that define the Lakota and others, and do not let greed lead to the
violation of the holy. Please listen to the indigenous people calling on you to protect Pe'Sla.

Thank you,
Erin Johnson



